
Newsletter No. 31 

Monday 22nd May 2023 

Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

             Tuesday 23rd May:                           Sports Day. 

             Friday 26th May:                               School closes for Half Term– 3:30pm. 

             Wednesday 7th June:                      School reopens for Summer Term 2– 8:45am. 

             Saturday 10th June:                         Whitworth Sports Festival begins. 

             Sunday 18th June:                            Whitworth Sports Festival ends. 

            Wednesday 21st June:                     Green and Blue Class Parents’ Assembly– 9am. 

Our meet the teacher evening will be held on Thursday 

29th June. This is an opportunity for you to meet your 

child’s new class teacher for 2023-2024. The times are:- 

Key Stage 1: 5-5:25pm. 

Lower Key Stage 2: 5:30-5:55pm. 

Upper Key Stage 2: 6-6:25pm. 

We have set up a table in the 

main reception of school to 

collect items for the Light-

house. The Lighthouse would 

particularly like donations of 

tinned, dried packet or cup-a-

soups. 

Thank you. 



Nursery:   Tommy S. & Louie B. 

Green Class:    Joshua P.  

Blue Class:               Bobby B. 

Pink Class:    Nikolas K. 

White Class:    Marshall P. 

Red Class:   Harley-Jay S. 

Yellow Class:   Jack B. 

Orange Class : Toby O. 

Lime Class:    Eleanor H. 

Turquoise Class:  The Whole Class.  

Gold Class:    Harrison P. 

Purple Class:   Lola H. 

House Points 

            

                                   Dolphin:      293 

                         Octopus:     287 

                         Seahorse:    302 

                 Starfish:       285 

  

Well done 

to the Seahorse Team who are this 

week’s winners. 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

Green Class:    93.2%           Yellow Class:            85.2% 

Blue Class:       97.8%             Orange Class:           95.2% 

Pink Class:   99.7%  Lime Class:               90.7% 

White Class:   96.7%  Turquoise Class:      97.1% 

Red Class:  96.3%              Gold Class:               87.5% 

                                       Purple Class:            92.5% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week ending   

 Friday 19th May 2023 is  93.5% 

 

Friendship and Kindness 

 

Rhys L. 

For looking after some-

one else’s property and 

making sure they got it 

back. 

Wade H. 

For being thoughtful 

and offering to get a 

chair for a visitor. 



The children in Green and Blue Classes 

have been enjoying planting some crops in 

our school allotments.  

The school would like to thank the McCor-

mick family for sponsoring a plot, which 

has been dedicated to the memory of 

David McCormick. 

The Eco Team have been busy 

planting trees at the back of the 

school field with Mr McCormick. 






